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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 

From: Bill Leonard, CCC representative 

Subject: Hearings in RDA 19.2.1.1.1 
 
CCC agrees with this change as it clarifies that hearings themselves are not corporate 
bodies and therefore cannot be creators.  This also clarifies that legislative, governmental 
and other bodies responsible for works that record hearings can be creators. 
 
We also approve of the addition of a new section of examples in instruction 19.2.1.3, and 
with the removal of the example for the Inquiry into equal opportunity and equal status 
for Australian women. 


